
 

       April Newsletter 2022                

                                 Spring has Sprung                       
It is April and the weather is officially lightning up and allowing us to go outside more and more! 

We had a great last month and are ready for this month to be even better! Our first week we will 

be learning about Spring! We will also focus on spring animals, flowers, and gardening. We will also 

be working on and learning about easter and bunnies in the Preschool Room. In addition, to that 

we will continue to work on alphabets, numbers, colors, and shapes.  

For toddlers, we will learn about spring weather, spring animals and senses. We will continue to 

work on their cognitive skills and engage in cooperative activities. For infants, we will be 

introducing different mediums of painting i.e. cotton, sponge, and feathers.  

For a whole month we will be doing various sensory and messy plays and continue to work on various 

domains. For OSC, we will be working on ocean and sea animals. This theme will include various 

sensory, literacy and science activities.  

Important Dates        

    
 
April 15-Good Friday      
April 17- Easter 
April 21-National Kindergarten Day 
April 22-Earth Day 
April 23-National Picnic Day 
April 28-Stop Food Waste Day 
April 29-International Dance Day 

Reminders             

                                         
- Daycare will be closed on April 15 and 

April 18 in lieu of Good Friday and Easter 

Monday 

- Kindergarten and OSC have spring break 

from March 28 to April 1st.    

Birthdays                   

               
 
We would like to wish Agam and Liam a very 
happy birthday               
 

Notes                              

      
 
We would like to request parents to please 
send us family picture as we will be having new 
family tree in each room at 
wowdaycare@hotmail.com 
 

 


